



Primex Properties Inc.


June 25, 2023


City of Prince George

1100 Patricia Blvd.

Prince George, BC

V2L 3V9


Attention Kali Holahan, Supervisor, Land Use Planning


Regarding the proposed addition at 5055 Continental Way. Primex Properties has no concerns 
with the application to change the side yard setback to 4 meters that is adjacent to our 
property at 4943 Continental Way.


Chris Leboe

Primex Properties Inc.

Vice President



